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Dear Parishioner

L

ast year we gave £28,703.70 to our Malawi project.   Included in this total is £4,356.64 in Gift Aid, which highlights the importance to our parish of gift aided donations.
Below is a breakdown of how your giving has been used:

Parish Maintenance
5,200.00
The 2015 Container
4,268.72
Sponsorships

6,941.50
Microloans


5,886.00
Solar Lights


2,268.00
Gifts to the Priests
4,000.00
Bank Charges

   139.48
                                  28,703.70
· Parish Maintenance – is the ongoing help we give to three parishes: Chiringa, Karonga and Njale.  
· The Container benefits four parishes, two secondary schools and a seminary. In addition to the actual cost of hiring the Container space, we have purchased a large amount of school and IT equipment which is not available or too expensive for our friends in Malawi. 
· Sponsorships - several of our sponsored students are now in higher education and their sponsors continue to help them.   We also have some students in boarding schools so their sponsors are giving extra to cover their boarding costs.

We have recently been told that one of our students, who has been sponsored since leaving primary school, has just qualified with a Bsc in Medicine.   She is now employed as a doctor at Queen Elizabeth Hospital in Blantyre.
· Microloans and Solar Lights – the money raised for these projects, has been equally shared between our three parishes.
· Gifts to Priests – These are personal gifts from parishioners.
· Bank Charges - These charges are incurred when transferring money to Malawi.   They are unavoidable but are a tiny percentage of the total amount sent.
Since we started in 2002, a total of £263,444.53 has been either sent direct to our priests or used to stock and send our six containers. The history of our giving is shown below in the form of a graph:
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Our Latest Project

One of our parishioners, Jean Smallcombe, has formed a small group of ladies who knit blankets and other items.   Those produced so far will be going to Malawi in our Container this year.
This is a message from Jean:

“The ladies of Corpus Christi and their friends have been knitting hats and blankets for Malawi.   They have produced 25 blankets and 125 hats for babies.   These will be sent to Malawi this year.
Some blankets have been crocheted and others made by joining knitted squares.   They have been sewn together and borders added where necessary by me.

If you  wish  to participate in this project you are most welcome.  You can knit hats or bonnets for babies in  any pattern but the guideline for squares is: 
Cast on 30 stitches size 4mm (8) needles, using Double Knitting Wool
K3  P3  for three rows

P3  K3 for three rows - repeat
Knit 36 rows and cast off.

I will continue to sew together the squares but If you have any questions or need further information,  please contact me on Tonbridge 351998.”
Many thanks to Jean and her group for this initiative.   It can be cold at night time in Malawi and many people will be grateful for these items.
Thank you, everyone, for your continued support.  Let us pray for  God’s blessing on another successful year of giving to these very poor people.

Peter Wells

On behalf of your Malawi Team
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